
HHSC, 
 
Good morning! I have started to receive quite a few questions on the IGT process. It is my understanding 
that it will go much like the DY1 IGT process did. That is, a request for a specific amount of IGT, based on 
August reporting achievement and approval, will be made approximately 5 days in advance of the IGT 
due date. In the meantime, providers may use their October reporting template to determine how much 
IGT will be required. Is this correct? 
 
Thank you! 
 
Nicole Lievsay 
Health Systems Strategy 
Harris Health System 
2525 Holly Hall 
Houston, Texas 77054 
Desk: 713/566-6817 
Cell: 281/979-8782 
Fax: 713/440-1298 
Nicole.Lievsay@harrishealth.org  
 
Hi Nicole, 
 
Yes, the IGT process will be similar to DY1, with the exception of the IGT allocation confirmation form, 
which we notified the RHP's about several weeks ago. We will require every transferring entity to submit 
this form, even if they are only transferring for themselves. As far as the time frame, we plan to send out 
the IGT notification this Friday with a IGT Settlement date of 10/28/13. Here is the rest of the schedule:  
 
10/28                     DSRIP IGT Settlement date 
10/29                     DSRIP Sweeps date 
11/18                     DSRIP Payment date 
 
 
Thank You, 

 
Mance Fine 
HHSC Hospital Rate Analyst 
(512) 462-6386- Phone 
(512) 707-7475- Fax 
Mance.Fine@hhsc.state.tx.us 
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